
Dear Community Member,

We are hosting the West End Fireman's Festival at the West End Fairgrounds.
This will be a community event with food, games, entertainment and family fun!
It is also an important fund raising event.  All proceeds will be divided between
four local fire companies: Blue Ridge, Kunkletown, Polk and West End.

Your generous support would be greatly appreciated.  It is also a tax deductible
expense as the organizations are all non-profit volunteer fire companies.

We are looking for craft or other vendors to exhibit at our event.  The event
will include food, games, entertainment and family fun.  We expect a large
turnout, so our hope would be that you would see a significant number of people
your area during the festival.

A vendor spot for the three nights of festival will be reserved for you for a $75
donation.

Date:

Name:

Address:

Address:

Phone:

Authorized
Signature:

NOTE: We will issue you a receipt for your tax deductible contribution.

Please email this form to jjweiss@ptd.net and send payment to:

West End Fire Company
Attn:  West End Fireman's Festival
128 Route 715
Brodheadsville, PA 18322

WEST END FIREMAN'S FESTIVAL
May 30, 31, and June 1, 2024


